	Hybrid Orientation Nights
 

	February 22, 2021
Dear Lisbon Families,
In a week, our first group of students (Group E) will begin returning to the building. We look forward to welcoming our first group on March 1st. Our amazing teachers, service providers, and paraeducators are working hard to deliver the best instruction, support and services to our students. The custodial staff is preparing the building, while our front office staff is working to support parents, staff and administration. Lastly, we are grateful for the overwhelming support of our PTA. As we transition to hybrid learning, we will continue to build on what we have learned, as we move towards the next phase of normalized instruction. Whether your child is joining us in-person or remaining virtual, each student is a valued member of LES. Together with the support of our families and the community, we will work to ensure a successful transition for all.
Sincerely,
Debra Anoff

Virtual Parent Information Sessions
Parents please join us to learn more about our Hybrid instruction for students. Please remember to log into your child’s account to use the Meeting Codes below
Group E Students: In-Person Return Date: Monday, March 1
· Information Session:
o Wednesday, February 24th 6:00 pm – 7:00 PM
o Meeting Code: lesgroupE

Kindergarten - Grade 2 Students: In-Person Return Date: Monday, March 15
· Information Session:
o Tuesday, March 9th 6:00 – 7:00 PM
o Meeting Code: lesgroupk12

Grades 3-5 Students: In-Person Return Date Monday, March 29
· Information Session:
o Tuesday, March 23rd 6:00 – 7:00 PM
o Meeting Code: lesgroup345
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